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Dear Parents / Carers, 

This year we have a slight change to our reading challenge! As you will 

see in your childs diary on the ‘week beginning’ pages, in the bottom 

right hand corner there is a box labelled ‘reading challenge’. In this box 

your childs class teacher will sign, tick or stamp if your child has 

achieved 4 or more reads that week. If so, they will also sign a box on 

page 134. Each term represents an award. Autunm – Bronze, Spring – 

Silver and Summer – Gold. At the end of each term we will be having a 

spin the wheel draw to win a prize! When your child achieves each 

milestone, they will also be rewarded with a certificate. We as a school 

want to reiterate how important reading is across KEPS this year. We 

have invested into our very own library system, which will allow 

children to scan in and out books using their very own KEPS library 

card! We now have around 10,000 books for our children to explore and 

enhace their love of reading. We hope that you will thorughoully support 

us and your child/children in our schools/their reading journey this 

year.  

Yours sincerely, 

Miss M Hands 

English Team 
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